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Igwenagwu john <john_chinng2000@yahoo.co.uk>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 5:08 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

1 would like to ere my opinion on the the proposed reduction of FX trading leverage to 1 O: 1. I wud like to appeal on behalf
of the numerous retail Fx traders in the united states and all over the world, that the CFTC should please reconsider on this
issue. A lot of familys earn their living through retail forex trading and this has in a way sustain the united states consumer
confidence despite the economic crisis. Thanks for the opportuni~ given to ere our views and we hope you listen to our
appeal.

Yours

John


